
 

FS CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 

REPORT – May 10, 2012 

 

Members of the Curriculum Committee were asked to consider the following proposal from the 

College of Business: “Phasing Out Minor in Electronic Commerce.”  

 

The Chair of the Department of Information Systems and Cyber Security reported that only two 

students currently have declared a Minor in Electronic Commerce, and that one of the required 

courses for this minor has not been taught for several years.  The Department Chair requested 

that students be blocked from declaring this minor in the future. 

 

After reviewing the request, the committee recommended approval of phasing-out the minor.  

 

Be it resolved that the Minor in Electronic Commerce be phased out and students blocked from 

declaring the minor. 


